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18th March 2020 
Dear families, 
 
School work to do at home in the event of school closure 
 
As per the letter we sent yesterday, no school closures have been advised as yet so school is open 
as normal.  Today we are sending home the pack of learning activities for your child to complete at 
home if school is closed.  The suggested timetable we sent yesterday still stands and below is a list of 
what children in year 5 should complete:  
Every day  

• 1-2 pages from CGP Grammar, punctuation and spelling question booklet 

• 2-4 pages from CGP targeted maths booklet  

• 30 minutes reading (school reading books or, if your child has finished reading those, another 
book of their choice)  

• 15 mins times tables practice  

• 4 a day maths (make your own calculations up to practise things that you have already been 
taught) and choose a word of the day perhaps from the reading book. 

• 1 Handwriting page  

• PE - get moving for at least half an hour (BBC super movers is excellent, as is Go Noodle) 
Every other day 

• Reading comprehension unit from Literacy Activity Book  

• Fill in a reading journal within your blue work book and make a note of any new vocabulary and 
their definitions 

• Writing for at least 30 minutes – you can write about anything but some suggestions are a diary, 
a story or a factual report about something that interests you.  

 
Learning in other subjects – this can be spread out across the week 
Science experiments 
Art  
Research on a topic linked to History or Geography 
RE  
 
Online learning  
Spelling Shed  
Times Tables Rock Stars  
Internet Legends  
National Geographic for Kids 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/z2pfb9q 
https://mailchi.mp/thetrainingspace.co.uk/webinar-subscription  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach  
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Extra Learning 
 
Anyone who wants to complete extra work can use the extra textbooks which Mrs Nesbit has 
sent home with the children. 
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 
Barbara Brown 
Head Teacher 
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